
 

 

 

28th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word – God’s Love 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/gods-love?pid=MTA101634&v=50.6 

Many thanks for your support on Rackhouse Road this morning. The children were very respectful 

and I am sure that the family appreciated your efforts in giving them the space they needed today. 

  

Covid cases are still rising in school. The Public Health message from Manchester is that we will 

continue to wear masks on site as we still have increasing cases in our schools.  

Walk to School. The children will receive badges if they have managed once every week to walk all 

or part of their journey to school. This is a fabulous initiative that is good for our health and the 

environment. 

School Uniform. Please ensure that the children are in full school uniform and school shoes. Many 

thanks for your support. Please label all of your children’s clothes.  

Term Dates for 22/23 are on the website.  

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 

Love God, Love One Another 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/gods-love?pid=MTA101634&v=50.6

